
Matthew Rosel - Re: Reminder - Exhibition of SICEEP ICC Hotel (SSD 6116) 

  
No comment. 
 
Kind regards 
Michael 
 
 
On 22 November 2013 12:21, Matthew Rosel <Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

Dear Mr Watson,  
This email is a reminder that the exhibition for the International Convention Centre Hotel (SSD 6116) for 
Sydney International Convention, Exhibition Entertainment Centre Precinct (SICEEP), ended on Friday 4 
November 2013.  
The information on the development application was sent out to you on a CD on 13 September 2013, and 
the information is also available on Department’s Major Projects website.  
Would appreciate if you could kindly reply to my email to confirm whether your organisation will be 
providing comments. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number 
listed below 
Kind regards 
Matthew Rosel 

Senior Planner, Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites 

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure | GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001  
T 02 9228 6213 E matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of 
the Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
 
--  

Michael Watson | Manager, Business Advisory & Industry Development 

Investment & Export Services - NSW Trade & Investment 

Level 48 MLC Centre | 19 Martin Place | Sydney NSW 2000

From:    Michael Watson <michael.watson@business.nsw.gov.au>
To:    Matthew Rosel <Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    22/11/2013 1:43 PM
Subject:   Re: Reminder - Exhibition of SICEEP ICC Hotel (SSD 6116)
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GPO Box 5477 | Sydney NSW 2001 

T: 02 9338 6643 | F: 02 9338 6769 | M : 0402 232 422 | E: michael.watson@business.nsw.gov.au 
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the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 
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